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NOTICE

This information is for all the students of B.Tech session 2017-18
that any type of refund like Refund of Excess Fee & Refund of
Securities of pass-out students will be processed only through their
Bank account of Punjab National Bank. The bank account of Punjab
National Bank may be in any branch as suitable to Student. However,
the bank account for the purpose of Scholarship should be in
Ghaziabad city onty.

Therefore all the students of session 2017-18 are hereby required to open
their bank account in PNB bank before submitting their application in
Registrar Office for any refund. The copy of bank pass book page
showing account number is mandatory to attach with the application of
refund. Application without copy of bank pass book will not be

entertained by Registrar Office.

Students_interested to open bank account in Ghaziabad city may fill
their Account Opening Form of PNB bank: get it verified from

Registrar Office and submit the form in your branch of PNB bank
where you want to open your account.

C. C. to:-
« Hon’ble Chairman Sir/ Advisor Sir (e-mail),
« Director Sir (e-mail),
+» Depty Director Sir (e-mail),
» Prof. S. B. Bajpayee ~ Proctor (e-mail)
Head ~ Deptt. of CSEAT/ECE/EEE/ME/CE/Applied Science (e-mail),
Dr. Rakesh Singh Tomar, Head ~ Library (e-mail),
Mr. Nitin Jain, Head - CRC (e-mail),
Mr. Sachin Sharma, Head — Accounts Department (¢-mail),
Mr. Ravinder Yadav — Head Service Deptt.
Warden — Boys™ and Girls’ Hostel,
Examinations Cell,
Notice Board — ABESIT & Hostel (Boys’ & Girls’),
Records Room (RO, - 05),
ABESIT web-site.



